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Welcome to our village school!

LEAFIELD C. of E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Serving the communities of Ascott-under Wychwood, Leafield, Field Assarts
and Fordwells. The Governors of Leafield School invite parents to take
advantage of the provision for rising fives, toddlers and parents in school. The
opportunities offered will help you to become part of our school community and
also to meet other parents and young children.

On Thursdays, at 2.45 p.m., tea and shared reading sessions take place.
These are very well attended by parents of pupils and parents with pre-school
children (toddlers to rising fives). Pre-school children are encouraged to borrow
books from school regularly and there are ocecasional play sessions.

Children are admitted into school formally at the beginning of the term in
which they become five. Staff specialisms in early years education, alongside
appropriate resources, mean that there is suitable provision for rising fives.
This initiation period is carried out with close consultation with parents. The
staff aim for the children to feel secure and confident as soon as possible. This
creates the very best foundation for their future learning and has proved to be
a most successful introduction to school. You are welcome to join your children
for some of these sessions, so that you can gain an insight into the way in
which your child is learning.

Do take the opportunity of both introducing your child to school at an early
age and becoming part of the community.

The staff will be delighted to see you.
Elizabeth Richardson, Deputy Head. Telephone Astall Leigh 273.



